
OPCAT inspection in the Somogy County Prison 

 

On 24 and 25 June 2015, the delegation of the OPCAT National Preventive Mechanism 

visited the Somogy County Prison in Kaposvár. The main purpose of the inspection was to 

follow up the implementation of the recommendations of the European Committee for the 

Prevention of Torture and Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment (CPT) made in 

2013.
1
 The delegation inspected, among others, the cell blocks, and conducted confidential 

interviews with the adult and young detainees and the institution's personnel.  

Members of the delegation included:  

- Gergely Fliegauf, Head of Department, head of the delegation 

- Gábor Izsák, senior advisor, head of the inspection 

- Rita Rostás, senior advisor  

- Judit Zeller, senior advisor  

 

The Commissioner for Fundamental Rights will publish a report on the inspection. 
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